
Solicitation	for	Quotes	–	Brighton	Area	Schools


Electronically	Operated	Partition	System


Brighton	Area	Schools	is	soliciting	for	quotes	for	an	Electronically	Operated	Partition	system	at	Spencer	
Elementary	School.	Spencer	Elementary	School	is	located	at	10639	Spencer	Road,	Brighton,	MI	48114.	


DESCRIPTION	OF	DELIVERABLES	–


Electronically	Operated	Partition	System,	75’	(L)	X	6	½	(W)	X	19’11	½”	(H).


47	STC	Sound	Rated	operable	door	with	one	(1)	pass	door	and	floating	bottom	seals.	


Pricing	will	includes	freight,	materials,	and	installation.


Price	will	include	demo	and	removal	of	existing	operable	wall.


For	further	information,	or	to	schedule	a	site	visit,	please	contact	Scott	Jacobs	at	810-499-3355.


A	copy	of	the	solicitation	for	quote	can	be	found	on	the	district’s	website	at	brightonk12.com/bids.	


All	 quotes	 must	 be	 submitted	 to	 the	 Business	 Office	 no	 later	 than	 the	 close	 of	 business,	 MONDAY,	
FEBRUARY	26,	2024.		


